
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
31, July 2005 
Ref: 22406  
 
 
To: Manufacturers of  Round Pins in the Israeli Plugs 
 
 

Re: Round Pins in the Israeli Plugs 
 

 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I am glad to advise you that the Trade, Industry and Employment Ministry have decided 
to extend the transition period stated in standard SI 32 part 1  regarding the use of flat round pins in 
non-rewirable 16 ampere plugs. 
 
The new deadline is now the 28th of September 2006. 
Nevertheless we kindly  advise you to submit the  samples of the new round pins plugs for testing 
as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
Truly yours 
 
Joshua Miller 
 
Head, Standards mark Operation Directorate  
& Certification Division 
 
 
CC:  S.Geberovich – Elecrtic Lab.SII  
 




